
MINISTRY OF PUBLIC WORKS 

ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 1947 

NOTICE NO: 92 / 2024

SERPENTINE ROAD & CEMETERY ROAD, PEMBROKE 

ROLLING ROAD CLOSURES 

FOR 

TRANSPORT OF BELCO EQUIPMENT 

SATURDAY, JULY 20
1H

, 2024

The Ministry of Public Works wishes to inform the motoring public that there will be rolling 

road closures on Serpentine Road and Cemetery Road to accommodate the transport of large 

equipment for BELCO out of the City of Hamilton. 

The road closure will start from Par-La-Ville Road at the roundabout, head west on Serpentine 

Road, and then go down to Cemetery Road to turn east at the roundabout to enter BELCO's 

North Power Station (NPS) site. 

The road closure commences on Saturday, July 20th
, 2024, at 7:00 am and is anticipated to take 

approximately 1 ½ hours. 

Traffic control will be under the direction of BEST Shipping, TD&R Field Ops & BG Engineering 

representatives. 

Motorists are advised to use alternative routes, such as Woodlands Road to St. John's Road 

or Pitts Bay Road, to avoid this section on Serpentine Road. 

The Ministry of Public Works encourages the full cooperation of the motoring public and 

apologizes for any inconvenience that may result. 

Should there be any questions regarding these works, please direct queries to BELCO 

representative Mr. Basil Carey at 295-5111. 

Dated this day 1raf July 2024

By Order __________________ _ 

Lt. Col. The Hon. David A. Burch, OBE (Mil), ED, JP, MP 

Minister of Public Works 


